
Goodbye and Good Luck
From Year 6







If you are not going to my 

school [Whitworth] then I 

wish you the best of 

luck. I will miss everyone 

and I know you will be the 

best. If you are going to 

my school then I will see 

you there.

From Kyle Sowden



My best memory will have to be when we 

won our league against the year sixes in 

football. I’ll explain, year five [us] and the 

year six [at the time] played football on the 

field and we had a league and we kept 

winning. For the last game we played Alfie 

S made a paper trophy which was quite 

funny. As the game went on and after some 

good saves from me and Leo [we take turns] 

we managed to pull off a win and it was 

just the best.

Kyle Sowden



To my friends and 
teachers at Ox Close.

Thank you for making my 

time at primary school so 

enjoyable. I hope you 

have a good time at 

which ever secondary 
school you are going to.

From Sam Kyle



My memories of year 6 are getting 
the part in the Christmas 
performance, rehearsing it and 
performing it in front of my 
parents.
I also enjoyed when my best 
friend moved into my class
I also have enjoyed being in 
Mrs.Payne's class as she tells jokes 
and makes us all laugh.

Megan Murphy



First of all I would like to thank the teachers and staff for making it a warm and 
friendly environment.
They all work hard at work and home to make sure we are well taught.I would like 
to thank my friends for being there through the years and I will miss them when 
they move to different schools.
I wish them the best of luck and hope to stay in contact with them.
As some of my friends who are still at ox close I will miss them and hopefully get to 
see them in my new school in years to come.
I’ll remember ox close for all the trips we went on and all of the challenges set for us 
because I like competing.
As long as I can remember I have always wanted to be a maths teacher but having 
had Miss Todd in years 3 and 4 I want to become a teacher just like Miss Todd.
Maybe one day I will get back to ox close as a teacher so watch out Mr Harrison I 
might be after your job in years to come LOL Megan Murphy



Good luck everyone on 

your new journey. Enjoy 

your new school, you will 

be brilliant!

Millie Brant



I have had some good memories at Ox 
Close. As well as making lots of new 
friends. I have learnt lots of new things. 
One of my happy memories was taking part 
in school plays/ assemblies/ concerts. 
Although i was very nervous at first (Year 1) 
watching other people boosted my 
confidence and by Year 4 I started joining 
in a lot more. I found them really fun and 
enjoyed Parents and Grandparents coming 
to watch us, it made me feel proud. It was 
exciting to dress up and take on the role.

Lewis Turnbull



Good Luck to ALL of year 6! I have had 
a great time at Ox Close and have made 
some really good lifelong friends! I have 
missed you all during this pandemic, 
even my teachers! But not my work... 
(although i have been busy working at 
home).
I am looking forward to our new 
adventure at Whitworth Park and hope 
to see lots of you there. Those who are 
going to different schools I will miss you 
and wish you well in your new schools.
I have missed you all and already think 
you are all amazing!
Good Luck from Lewis Turnbull.



Emma Bulmer



Emma Bulmer



Katy Bulmer



Katy Bulmer



Edie Longhorne



Edie Longhorne



Carson Zavoda



Morgan Bell



Leo French



Louis Fordham


